

November 10, 2014

Dear HMS Supporter,

frannieiett@gmail.com

Preparations are well underway for our annual parent party to be held this year on Saturday, February 7, 2015 at the San Marino Center. It's going to be one **SUPER HERO** bash! In order for this special evening to be a success, we need everyone's support! One of the key ways in which we count on parents' support is through our Patron Drive. Being a patron of the party shows your commitment to the school, your child(ren), and to our wonderful community. This year we have assigned perks to our various levels of support available - beginning with our top level of \$2,000 - SUPERMAN all the way to our \$100 IRONMAN level. Whatever amount you donate will make you a SUPER HERO to our school. Please review the attachment which details these levels and their associated benefits and then clip off the bottom portion of this letter and return it to Nicolette Fuerst.

We hope there's a level that will fit everyone's budget. Please note that those contributing at the top levels receive tickets to the party, a mask and armbands to make a SUPER costume, and vouchers for casino chips - all of which will make the evening even more memorable.

We hope you will consider making a generous donation in support of our children. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact any one of us. On behalf of all of us at Huntington, Middle School, we'd like to thank you in advance for your consideration of support. Rene Pak Kim Sutherland Évent Co-Chair Event Co-Chair Patron Co-Chair Patron Co-Chair

ksutherland@calpac.net

renekaepak@gmail.com nicolette8868@yahoo.com

Enclosed please find my (our) tax deductible donation of \$ Please circle form of payment: Check Visa Mastercard Discover Name as it appears on Credit Card: Exp. Date: CCV#: Billing Zip Code: Credit Card #: For recognition purposes, please lit my (our) name as: ______ Email address: